
COMMITTEE REFERRAL SHEET 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Name of 

Committee: 
 Public Works Infrastructure 

   
Title:  A RESOLUTION introduced by members of the Public 

Works Infrastructure Committee comprised of Council 
members Neil Dobler, Tony Emerson, and Michael Lesser 
recommending approval to remove the hoods from 
parking meters in Downtown area.  

   
Date referred 
from Council 

meeting: 

  

   
Date referred 

from 
Committee: 

 September 14, 2021 

   
Committee 

Action: 
 

 
 
 

Motion by Tony Emerson, seconded by Michael Lesser, to 
recommend to the full Governing Body, approval of the 
Resolution as presented. Motion passed 3-0. 
 

   
Comments:  The Public Works Infrastructure Committee was presented 

with information requesting approval to reinstate paid 
parking on meters located along the hundred blocks along 
South Kansas Avenue in the Downtown area. Hooded 
meters would become 2-hour paid parking spaces.  
 

   
Amendments:  N/A 

   
 

Members of 
Committee: 

  
Councilmembers Neil Dobler (Chair), Tony Emerson, and 
Michael Lesser 

   
Agenda Date 

Requested: 
 October 12, 2021 

 


